
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS 

(RAILWAY BOARD) 
 
 
No. 2006/Infra/PPP Cell/WCS/Pt. 1       New Delhi, Dt: 15.1.2009 
 
 
 

Sub:  Concession Agreement for Re-development of New Delhi 
Railway station through Public Private Partnership.  

 
 

In this connection, it is clarified that Ministry of Railways has got the 
Concession Agreement for Re-development of New Delhi Railway station 
drafted independently through its legal Advisor. This will be shared with the 
prospective applicant after it is cleared by Inter Ministerial Group (IMG).  
  
2. Further, this Ministry has nothing to do with the draft circulated by 
Planning Commission and is not examining the draft sent by Planning 
Commission.  
 
3. Finalised draft will be uploaded on website www.indianrailways.gov.in 
for wider consultation in due course.  
 
 
 
 

Rajesh Agarwal 
Director (World Class Station) 

Railway Board 
 
  



 


